
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th May 2021 
 
 
 

Dear year 8 students and parents, 
 
We are very lucky to have a fantastic opportunity to work with a local poet called Louise Fazackerley, after half 
term, and we are looking for some enthusiastic year 8 students to take part! 
 
Louise is working on a project called “Sweet Dreams” and would like to visit our school to lead two after 
school workshops to give a group of our students an opportunity to work with a writer to create some “flash 
fiction” and poetry. 
 
The finished work would be included in a short film that would appear on the website of “The Old Courts” in 
Wigan, be shown as part of the Wigan Dance Festival in July, and the Blackpool Film Festival later in the year. 
 
If you would like to take part, please return the slip below to your English teacher as soon as you can.  Paper 
copies of this letter can be obtained from English staff. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs Larkin 
KS4 English Co-ordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Child’s Name:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Form:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
English teacher: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like to attend the creative writing workshops on Wednesday 23rd June and Thursday 1st July 3pm-
4pm. 
 
Parent name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the workshop and understand that they will need to attend both 
sessions. 
 
I give\do not give my permission for my child to appear in the film which will be recorded during the sessions. 
 
Signed Dated: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 


